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Evangelism and Discipleship – Efforts for 2021 were a tremendous success, after a 2020 year that saw all 

our trips cancelled. In January of 2021 EIM worked with Doug Huddleston in Sodo area for a leadership 

training and a church revival. In April of 2021 EIM, along with 36 evangelical churches sponsored a citywide 

crusade for “Reconciliation and Repentance” in Sodo that saw well over 50,000 in attendance on the final day 

with hundreds of decisions for Christ and many local churches uplifted 

and encouraged. In June, a large team led by evangelist Don Whitt 

focused on evangelism with over 106,000 people coming to Christ and 

two large crusades being held. Then in August Don returned with EIM 

board member, Charles Thomas and their wives and ministered in 

Awassa for the first time in nearly four years. Ministry efforts there had 

halted due to tribal conflict. This trip resulted in over 51,000 professions 

of faith. A planned crusade in September to follow up the April event was supposed to be led by faithful 

servant and EIM supporter Dr. Jerry Spencer, but due to health issues he was unable to attend. He provided 

financial support and the “Praise and Thanksgiving” crusade continued 

as planned with Haile and the Ethiopian leadership conducting services. 

The October trip just completed saw a team of 12 hold discipleship and 

leadership training for 180 churches, as well as Crusades held in the 

cities of Humbo and Hobicha, with over 15,000 people and 10,000 

people in the closing services, respectively. Four days in the market and 

27 gospel presentations resulted in over 30,000 decisions for Christ. There were opportunities to share in the 

prisons, in six local churches, and lead a two-night revival.  

Crosspointe School – Things at Crosspoint school are back under way with 

1500 students registered an attending. Please continue to pray as Tsedale 

recruits qualified ministry minded teachers to feel some urgent vacancies. 

Progress continues quickly, with completion expected within the next 2 

months on the new high school that will house 11th and 12th grade 

classrooms, a library, a computer lab, and a science lab. Progress is also 

being made on the new preschool building that has been mandated by the 

Ethiopian government. It will house 42 rooms for preschool through 

kindergarten and Lord willing is slated to be completed in spring of 2022. 

Thank you for your generous donations. The Lord continues to do amazing 

things at the school through the gifts of his faithful servants. 

Finally – We are excited to announce that our Executive Director Haile Tefera will be visiting the states the 

middle of January and through the month of February. He will be in the Atlanta area as well as in western 

Tennessee and North Carolina. If you would like to connect with brother Haile, please feel free to reach out to 

us and we will set up as many interactions as possible.  
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